DRAFT

WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES
September 4, 2007

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elemenatary School SBDM Council met at 4:30 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Mika Tapia, Derisa Hindle, Chelsie Mansell, Norma Olivencia, Gayla Routt, Tammy Hall and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.

The agenda was approved by the council.

The August minutes were approved as read.

· COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Goals from the September 6, 2006 meeting were reviewed. 

1) Open Response – Yes, we met the goals we set

2) Parent Involvement – Yes, goals were met

3) Student Attendance – Sent letters to parents asking to improve attendance.  

Goals for 2007-08

1) Continue trying to improve parent involvement.  More one-on-one help from parents.

2) Grading system

3) Parent Meetings

4) Will continue to increase student attendance (Leslie Hall, from our Family Resource Center, received grants and we can possibly have pizza as a reward for students who make attendance goals.

5) Student Accountability/building work ethic (Leslie Hall will possibly work with groups of students on manners, hard work, taking pride in what you do, and trying your best at everything.

· BUDGET:
(The Council reviewed and approved the Parent Learning Compact.

(The Council approved the Title I Budget.  We will hire three part-time assistants with Title I monies.

(Reviewed School Activity Fund Budget

(The Council discussed possibly budgeting monies from our Per Pupil Account (PPA) for hands-on projects.  Must reach all children.  Must connect to core content.  Must be meaningful.  Must have lesson plan before asking for purchase order.  We will reevaluate this later when we see how much it is used.

      (
INFORMATION:  

Jennifer Ford is teaching an after-school component of ESS 

on Thursdays until 4 p.m.

PTO meeting is tomorrow.  They will discuss having clubs again this year.  We will possibly rotate the students through different clubs this year.

       (
EXECUTIVE SESSION:

No executive session was held this month.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

